
General Meeting 
January 16, 2013 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:34pm.  A Sign- in sheet was passed around.  We have 
low attendance therefore all voting was done via E-mail 
 
Treasurer’s Report:   Ken Smith 
 

 Our new treasurer (Ken Smith) has not yet been given signature authority on the 
checking account(s) due to the bank not having a good process for doing such. 

 Due to the issues with Perkasie First Savings Bank we have decided to switch 
banks to QNB.  This process will be with the primary accounts first and then as 
CD’s mature etc. we will decide whether to move that money to QNB in the 
future.  This vote was done via E-mail and all boards members were in favor and 
no board members were against the change to QNB.  

1st Vice President – Intramurals:   Andrea Ayala     
 

 2013 Walk-In Sign up will be March 9th, March 16th and April 13th. 
 EPYSA’s Coaches training will be June 1st. 
 The Soccer flyers will be sent to schools in early February. 
 June 10th will be the Intramural opening day 

 
2nd Vice President – Travel:  (Acting) George Baxavaneos  
 

 Travel teams planning on joining spring leagues need to notify George 
Baxavaneos. 

 A discussion took place to consider moving all teams to the Covered Bridge field 
instead of using the Steel Bridge Field. 

 
Head Coach/Referee:  Dan Brown 
  

 No Update. 
 
Sponsorship Coordinator:  OPEN  
  

 No Update 
 

Equipment Manager:  Ed Jardell 
 

 No Update 
 

Registrar:  Bill Thorrington 
 No Update 
 

Secretary:  Tony Romeo 
 

No Update 



 
President’s Report:  George Baxavaneos 

No Update 

 
 
 
New Business 

 
 A discussion started to consider moving our website from our current host 

company to Blue Sombrero.  Blue Sombrero has been purchased by Dick’s 
Sporting Goods and will redesign our web site for free.  The only issue is that 
Dick’s can be the only sporting goods store we can advertise on the website.  
Tony Romeo cautioned George to read the fine print in the contract to be certain 
we don’t lock the club into a contract that will limit our freedom in the future.  
This was voted on and all board members were in favor and no board members 
were against switching to Blue Sombrero.  

 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tony Romeo   


